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DATE: No. of pages including this page:
DEE 0 6 2018 One (1) pages
TO: All Shipping Lines; Shippers/ Emails: (None)

Consignees; Other Port Users;
Al Others Concerned

Email: jfsaliring@ppa.com.ph
FROM: The OIC - Port Services Division PSD Email: moc_psd@ppa.com.ph

PMO Fax: (088) 856-4667

Cc:

Republic Act No. 10966 Declaring December 8, 2018 a Special
SUBJECT: Non-Working Holiday (Feast of the Inmaculate Conception of
Mary, the Principal Patroness of the Philippines)

ATTENTION: if you have receive this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us at once through
Tel (088) 856-1264, Fax: (088) 856-4667: email address: ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc >_psd@ppa.com.ph

MESSAGE:

In reference to Republic Act No. 10966 declaring the following day as a Special Non-
Working Holiday, to wit:

December 8, 2018 (Saturday) - Feast of the Immaculate Conception

Advise/notice was given on 3 December 2018 by the President of Oroport Cargo Handling
Services, Inc. (OROPORT), that as a matter of policy, all Service Department Personnel
shall be observing this special non-working holiday. However, to ensure uninterrupted 24/7
cargo handling operations, a Skeletal Work Force shall be deployed by Oroport to support
the pre-planned activities on cargo handling and ancilliary services.

Please be guided accordingly.

RUBY MARIA O. GUMAPON
Port Services Division Manager

Encl: A/S

(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official email addresses. Please be
advise this Office of any changes in said addresses, or of alternative addresses.
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To : ALL CONCERNED mall 4 DEC 79

Date : December 3, 2018

Subject :FEAST OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION OF MARY

Pursuant to Republic Act No. 10966, December 8, 2018 (Saturday
has been declared as 3 Special (Non-Working) Holiday throughout
the country to Commemorate the Feast of the Immaculate Conception
of Mary, the Principal Patroness of the Philippines.

In view hereof, ang as a matter of policy, all Service Department
Personnel shall observe this non-working day and as usual,
Operations Department shaj| Organize a skeletg) force to support any
Pre-planned activitieg in the port.
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